
 

 

 
 

 

 

Announcement on Prospectus update and intended name changes of Sub-Funds VanEck ETFs N.V. 
 
The Board of VanEck ETFs N.V., an investment company with variable capital, having its registered office 
at Barbara Strozzilaan 310, 1083 HN Amsterdam, company number 34314095 (the Company), hereby 
informs its investors of the intended changes to the prospectus of VanEck ETFs N.V. (the Fund). The 
intended name changes more specifically concern the following Sub-Funds of the Fund: VanEck 
Sustainable World Equal Weight UCITS ETF and VanEck Sustainable European Equal Weight UCITS ETF.  
 
The changes to the prospectus will take effect on 20 December 2024 EOD (the Effective Date). The 
amended prospectus will be available as per the Effective Date on the website of VanEck: 
www.vaneck.com.  
 
Pending approval in the Extraordinary Meeting of Shareholders of VanEck ETFs N.V. on Tuesday 17 
December 2024, as of the Effective Date, the material changes would be the following: 

- The amendment of the articles of association. This concerns a change in the period within which 

the annual general meeting is held in the sense that it must be held within six months after the 

end of the financial year (under the current articles of association it must take place within four 

months after the end of the financial year). There is no increase in costs or other changes that 

are detrimental to shareholders. 

Shareholders of the Fund are entitled to redeem their shares in accordance with the existing terms in 
the prospectus until the Effective Date. 
 
 
In addition to the abovementioned changes, per the Effective Date the following name changes are 
intended to apply to the following Sub-Funds: 
 
ISIN Current Sub-Fund names New Sub-Fund names 

NL0010408704 VanEck Sustainable World Equal Weight UCITS ETF VanEck World Equal Weight Screened UCITS ETF 

NL0010731816 VanEck Sustainable European Equal Weight UCITS ETF VanEck European Equal Weight Screened UCITS ETF 

Please also be informed that the ESG Data Provider for the Solactive European Equity Total Return Index 
and the Solactive Sustainable World Total Return Equity Index will be reflected in the updated 
prospectus. 
Furthermore, other minor changes and updates will be implemented as part of the prospectus update 
per the Effective Date.  
Implementation of the intended changes will be announced on the Effective Date. Investors who have 
any queries or to whom any of the above is not clear, please contact your usual VanEck contact or 
consult with your professional adviser. 
We thank you for your continuing support of the Company. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
VanEck Asset Management B.V. 
The Board of Directors 
For and on behalf of 
VanEck ETFs N.V. 

http://www.vaneck.com/

